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Call before you go pilot project
Your local CCG has agreed to participate in the national ‘Call before you go’ pilot project. The NHS England Futures Learning and Development team is working with your CCG to deliver the campaign locally. The aim of the project is to urge patients to call NHS 111 before they turn up at A&E. It involves seven hospitals and will start in mid-April. University Hospital Staffordshire is taking part in your area
The key message of the campaign is to encourage members of the public to call 111 so they can be signposted to the right service for their needs, rather than just relying on A&E. 
The concept has been developed to provide a positive patient experience of 111, and reviewing the impact of targeted marketing. The intended measurable outcomes include:

· Reduced walk-in attendance to A&E

· More appropriate care, behavioural change in access routes 

· Increased calls to 111 appropriately directed

The project includes billboard advertising in close proximity to the hospital, and bus and rail advertising covering routes in the area. The A&E department will also have printed materials on display encouraging people to call 111 the next time they are ill, before visiting A&E.
Marketing materials have also been produced for GP practices and pharmacies. You will shortly receive a pack of leaflets, business cards and a cardholder to help promote the message. Please display the promotional materials for patients.
The campaign will be repeated in June. More details to follow closer to the time. For further information please contact anna.donaldson@mhs.net 
